July 23, 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Park Ridge Executive Director Mountcastle, Board of Commissioners, Terry Wolfe and PRPD Staff,

Thank you for listening and responding to our concerns regarding chemicals being used to maintain our Park Ridge parks over the past few years.  We wholeheartedly believe in the model of Pesticide-Free Park Maintenance and support the idea of Natural Lawn Care happening right here in Park Ridge.  We hope that the pilot program you plan to institute at Maine Park leads to more sustainable and less toxic maintenance in other Park Ridge parks in the coming years for the benefit of all who live within our community.

Sincerely,
Amy Bartucci & The Natural Lawn Care Sub-Committee
Go Green Park Ridge
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